
January 4 - 5: Winter camp 

 

January 15 - Pajama day (spirit day) 

 

January 18 - school closed (MLK day) 

 

  

Hello Friends! 

Happy New Year!! Welcome Back to 

School!  We hope you had a warm 

memorable Christmas. We are excited 

to be back and are ready to explore 

new things. 

We will finish up with composer John Tesh who has really “wowed” us 

with his ability to spice up the traditional sounds of the instruments in the 

orchestra. We have peeked into a concert at a castle in Ireland and 

then here in North America on Catalina Island.  

Get ready to embark! We will venture out to a new continent, 

Antarctica! Where penguins outnumber people and temperatures are 

more than chilly!! They are downright cold! If you like the color blue you 

will love the breathtaking icebergs as we explore the south pole 

together. 

We will also begin a study on American artist Norman Rockwell who’s 

humor-filled sketches entertained many in the early 20th century. 

 

Miss Christine & Miss Ashly 

January Newsletter Room 7 
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I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

 


